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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Welcome back to all our families. We hope you had a restful summer. It has been lovely to meet 
the new children and see the older children return looking so smart and happy. 

You will have received lots of curriculum information including termly homework tasks and 
knowledge organisers. Children from Reception to 6 will also have brought home their new 
reading books. 

Attached, you will find a parent event calendar, which we are excited to share as it represents a 
shift back towards a more “normal” way of being. You will note, that parents will be invited into 
school for some key events and would encourage you to wear masks at these times to keep our 
school community safe.  On the parent questionnaire, it was requested that parents receive more 
advanced notice of in-school events so we hope that you find the advance information on this 
calendar useful. You will receive more detail on these events, closer to the time. 

You will have noticed some of the covid measures we had before the summer have been relaxed, 
such as the one way system being suspended and the reintroduction of small assemblies in school. 
Please be reassured, this is part of a wider plan and that a number of measures are still in place 
to ensure pupil safety. 

As part of our relaxation of measures, our Out of School Club is now able to operate back at full 
capacity.  If you are a current client of the club, please ensure that your new contract has been 
returned and if you are interested in using the club to support your childcare arrangements then 
please contact Mrs Cornick in the main office, who will be able to guide you further. Information 
regarding prices may be located on the school website.  

On a final note, we are excited to be introducing a new initiative in school called “THRIVE”, please 
watch out in the coming week about more information on how this will support your child’s 
development!  

  

With Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs. J. Cromey 


